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Comments: Linking timber targets to performance reviews of Forest Service staff further exacerbates extraction

from public land, potentially incentivizing actions that prioritize short-term gains over long-term sustainability. It's

crucial for decision-makers to recognize the multifaceted importance of our forests and ensure that management

practices align with broader conservation goals outlined in President Biden's Executive Order aimed at

preserving mature and old-growth forests.

 

 

 

Furthermore, the Forest Service's analysis of landslide risks in the Jellico Mountains does not address the most

relevant issues related to this significant hazard. Given the steep and landslide-prone nature of these mountains,

it's crucial for comprehensive assessments to be conducted. I urge the Forest Service to take a deeper look at

the landslide risks and the serious issues raised by Kentucky Heartwood. By prioritizing thorough analysis and

incorporating additional expert guidance, we can better safeguard against landslide risks and ensure the safety

and stability of the Jellico mountains and surrounding areas.

 

 

 

This appears to be a very hasty and not very well thought out plan. I urge you to reconsider.


